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World Book Day 2022 
World Book Day 2022 will be celebrated at our school during the first two weeks back after half term. This year we 
are planning many fun activities to encourage a love of reading amongst our children. Some of these you may like 
to have some time to think about in advance. 
 
Create the cover of your favourite book competition 
Children are invited to create the cover of their favourite book. They can create it in any way including collage, 
drawing, painting, construction, play dough or even with real people in a photograph. In some instances a 
photograph of the completed cover may be easier than bringing the completed cover in - these can be emailed to 
me at hollyleaves@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk or printed out and brought in. 
 
Children should bring their completed book covers into school on Monday 7th March for judging. There will be 
prizes of a £10 book voucher for one winner chosen from each class along with house points for all entries. We are 
excited to see what the children produce! 
 
Some examples are below: 
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Costume Parade 
We will be inviting all children to come into school dressed up as their favourite book character on Tuesday 8th 
March. There will be a parade and we will announce the winners of the book cover competition at this event. 
Please do not go out and spend money buying an outfit for your child/children as brilliant costumes can be made 
out of things we all have around our homes. There are some great ideas on this webpage: 
https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-ideas/ 
 
Book swap 
We are planning a Book Swap where parents and children will be able to bring in books they have already read/no 
longer need and choose a new one for free. If you are having a sort out over half-term please think about donating 
books (both children’s and grown-up fiction and non-fiction) to this. These books can be brought into school at any 
time after half term. We are hoping this will be something we can do regularly. More details on this will follow. 
 
We will let you know more information about World Book Day after Half Term. 
 
Have a wonderful and restful break. 
 
Rachael Orchard 
English subject leader. 
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